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From: Daly Melody NG
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 3:36 PM
To: ' COB_mail

Subject: *  Mandates for healthcare

CAUTION: This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with
caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.

To Whom It May Concern
We were all fine last year working without the vaccines. It should be our choice as healthcare workers as to whether we
need to get vaccinated with a vaccine that still is not fully tested. Mandating the vaccine and even masks is not a
constitutionally sound decision. Please do not do this. Allow people to make their own decisions especially in light of the
“new mu variant” that may be resistant anyways.
Sincerely,

Melody D

- Sent from my iPhone




Melissa Whitney

From: nathan goerke || N
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 3:45 PM
To: COB_mail

Subject: Vaccine mandate

To whom it may concern,
I’m asking you to understand that mandating any vaccine of any free American is absolutely wrong. So many
have overcome COVID and have built up immunity. So many health care workers have persevered through this
time and should absolutely be able to keep their jobs without the vaccine. We also know that vaccinated people
can pass the vaccine to others so this truly is an inappropriate mandate. If our country continues with this type
of assault on medical freedom we will continue to loose other freedoms rapidly . There are other ways to heal

~and to treat this disease . Thank you.
Whitney Goerke




